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31 March 2017
Dear Sir/lMadam

RE: REJECTION OF APPLICATIONS FOLLOWING INADEQUATE INFORMATION
SUBMITTED AND/OR RESPONSES

The department is experiencing difficulties in finalizing applications, partially as a result
of inadequate or missing information. This problem is further compounded by applicants
not supplying all the needed information within the specified period or applicants
supplying the information in parts over a period. To rectify and streamline the finalizing of
applications the following measures, effective as of 01 April 2017, will be implemented:

1. Applicants will be given one chance to address inadequacies identified in an
application;

2. Failure to respond and/or to address all inadequacies within the specified
timeframe in the first response will result in a rejection of the application; and

3. An application fee will be required for the re-submission of the same application.

Trusting the above is in order.

Kind regards

RE,E 1947



